
THE HARRODIAN NEWSLETTER
FEBRUARY  2011

S   pecial thanks to Lizzy 
Pattinson (right) who 

sang to us and then helped 
Mr Giddings and Miss 
Reynolds to select this 
year’s winning band. Joe 
Taylor (far right) regained 
the title he won in 2008. 
Congratulations to Joe, 
Alex, Oscar and Ziad, 
who go forward to the 
Big Gig at this summer’s 
Isle of Wight Festival, 
thanks to the generous 
sponsorship of Mr 
Giddings.

BATTLE OF THE BANDS – The Result
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Above from left: Lenny and Cath, winners in 2007; Giovanna, winner in 2004 and 2006; in 2006 it was an international 
battle of the bands with South African dancers from the Homestead winning the golden boot.

Below from left: Humphrey Lyttelton was guest judge in 2002; Humph with Henry Mills in 2006; the winner in 2010,  
Robert Storey, is depicted holding the Lyttelton trumpet awarded by Humph’s family to our musician of the year – a 

wonderful memorial to Humph and an inspiration to all Harrodians.

From the BATTLE archives


